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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to invite you to our Nursery Graduation Ceremony on Friday, 11th July 2024 at 2:45pm, 
taking place in the Nursery classroom. 

Children who will be moving up to Reception in September will be celebrated in a small graduation 
ceremony. Those staying with us in Nursery next year will take part in a special singing performance. 

Morning session children are warmly invited to join us for this event. Please ensure they arrive no earlier 
than 2:30pm. 

We look forward to sharing this joyful occasion with you and celebrating the children’s achievements 
together. 

Warm regards, 

Hannah Sesstein Hogg 

Early Years Lead/Nursery Teacher 
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